
Construction Update 
December 8, 2008 

 
 
 

1. New stadium lighting work has begun.  Bases for light poles have 

been installed.  Weather permitting, could be complete by early 

January. 

 

2. The slab is complete for the new visitor restroom facility at Bulldog 

stadium.  Block work was completed today.  This facility should be 

completed in January. 

 

3. Work has begun for additional dressing facilities at Bulldog stadium.  

Completion of this project should be in late January. 

 

4. The construction of additional seating on the visitor stands at 

Bulldog stadium will begin when the soccer season is complete. 

 

5. The construction phase of the new press box and additional seating 

on the home side of Bulldog stadium will begin this week.  The 

completion date is August 1st.   

 


